
 

  Clare, Valerie, Brian, 30 July 2024 

 

Summer! Social Scramble, 28 July 2024 
 

On Sunday 28 July we held the third ‘Social’ of the 
year, again organized by Valerie and Clare. These 
events are designed to encourage new golfers and 
higher handicappers to join in more club activities 
and to have fun - no competition stress. 
 
This social celebrated Summer, which actually 
arrived on the day and the course, following the 
recent mowing of the rough, was in excellent 
condition. The format was a scramble against par 
with 28 participants playing in teams of four:  
 
Piet, Ineke, Brian and Willem (55 strokes, bb9), 
Marianne, Alan, Ben and Elly, (55 strokes),  
Rudi, Sander, Anna and Kjeld, (58 strokes, bb9), 
Joe, Ton, Dinah and Gary, 
Valerie, Clare, Rod and Marja,  
Wil, Henk (D), Geraldine and Christine,  
Charles, Marie-Louise, John and Rob.  
 
The players provided some very welcome snacks 
and of course something of an alcoholic nature for 
the 19th hole around the Check Inn. It was a fun 
day! 
 
The fourth ‘social’ of the year will take place in 
October. Let’s see if we can get a ‘full house’ of 36 
playing this next time.  

 

 
 

Thanks to our organizers. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The top three teams. 


